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Lori Henderson Named Northeast and Central District Field Representative for Oklahoma 
Cattlemen’s Association 

OKLAHOMA CITY, Okla. February 24, 2022 – Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) is 
pleased to announce the new addition of Lori Henderson as Northeast and Central District Field 
Representative. In her position, she will be responsible for representing OCA at local events in 
her district and working closely with volunteer leadership and staff. While increasing OCA 
membership and presence at various trade shows in her district.  

“We are thrilled to add Lori Henderson to our staff team serving as the Northeast and Central 
District Field Representative,” said Michael Kelsey, OCA Executive Vice 
President.  “Henderson brings a wealth of talent and passion for our beef cattle industry along 
with a member service mindset.” 
 
Henderson and her family reside in Nowata where they are actively involved in many 
organizations on the local, county and state organizations like Oklahoma Charolais Association.  
 
“I am excited to be back home and focusing on our own livestock and thrilled to have the 
opportunity to work with for the Cattlemen’s association,” said Henderson. “My passion has 
always been to serve others and assist in any way I can to help them achieve their goals.” 

The OCA is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry and works to protect and empower 
Oklahoma cattlemen today, to serve tomorrow. OCA is the only voice that speaks solely for the 
cattlemen of Oklahoma and represents beef producers in all 77 counties across the state. The 
OCA officers, board of directors and membership encourages you to join us in our advocacy 
efforts to ensure less government intervention, lower taxes and a better bottom line. For more 
information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 405-235-4391 or 
visit www.okcattlemen.org.  

### 


